
 
Member of the Boat/US Cooperating Marina Program 

Contact Numbers & Emails 
CYC Office:  615-356-4110 

Marina / Club Manager & Accounting 
Belita Wanderer, 615-293-5311 
Commodore Yacht Club, PO Box 5023,  
Bell Buckle, TN 37020-5023 
commodoreyc@gmail.com 

Security - West Station 
615-862-8600 

Metro Dock Reservations via Dockwa 
https://dockwa.com/explore/destination/x1cljn5-
downtown-nashville-municipal-docks  

Rock Harbor Marina 
Jennifer Webb, 615-356-1111 

Harpeth Shoals Transient Dockage 
E.B. Williams, 615-513-2770  

Commodore Yacht Club 

CYC’s Event Calendar is available online 24/7 at  http://commodoreyachtclub.com/calendar.php  

 
** INSURANCE REMINDER ** 

 

INSURANCE - Don’t forget to have your insurance certificates updated. Please make sure it includes 

fuel spill coverage as well as liability coverage. 

MAINTENANCE EMAIL ADDRESS - To ensure that repair requests are included in CYC’s  

maintenance log and addressed promptly, please send your maintenance requests via email to:  

maintenance@commodoreyachtclub.com. 

 Co m mo d o r e  Y a ch t  C l u b  in  N a s hv i l l e  T N  
Board meetings are scheduled at 5:30pm the second Monday of the month.   

Board: Steve Hawkins - Commodore, Clay Staley - Vice Commodore, Katie James -Treasurer 
Rich Cassidy - Secretary, Nicole Harper, Terry O’Donnell, Henry Particelli 

 

Support: Belita Wanderer - Asst. Treasurer & Marina/Club Manager,  
Party Chairs: Kim Particelli & Laura Hanson 

Did you know CYC’s Party Dock can be reserved for personal events? 
Email your request to commodoreyc@gmail.com, or call Belita at 615-293-5311. 

 
 

A rental fee of $50 per day plus a $150 damage deposit is required to reserve  
the Party Dock for a private event. 

Parties & Events 
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CYC News 
October 

2024 

CYC’s Fall Hours.  
 

Thursday: 10a to 5p 

Friday & Saturday: 10a to 6p 

Closed Sunday to Wednesday 
 

Services are always available 
with 24 hour notice 

Hard to believe that Fall is here and Winter is just around the corner. Unfortunately not many 
warm, sunny days remain this season. If you aren’t going to be around much when the cold 
winds begin to blow, and if you don’t plan to winterize, you should consider adding a little 

onboard tech. There are many tools available - cameras, battery and temperature monitors, 
etc. - and most can be accessed by wi-fi making it simple to monitor your boat’s condition 

from the warmth of your home. When leaving your boat, always be sure to disconnect your 
outside water hose to avoid spigot damage from freezing. 

SAVE THE DATES! 
 

Chili Cook-Off 
Saturday, October 19th, 6p 

(see page 2 for details) 
 

Annual Dock Crawl 
(date & time TBD) 

 

Annual Meeting 
Tentative date: January 18th, 11a 

 

CYC needs party & event hosts!  
Are you interested in being the  

“hostess with the mostest?” 
Give Belita a call at 615-293-5311. 

Message from the Commodore: 
 

Fellow Club Members, 
 

The Annual Membership Meeting is tentatively scheduled for January 18, 2025. In addition to 
reviewing our 2025 budget and several other issues, we will add two new Board Members as 
Nichole Harper and Terry O’Donnell leave the Board after serving their terms. Thanks to both 
of them for serving. Ernie Jones, Owen Hayes, and Walter Keith have agreed to serve on the 
Board Member Nomination Committee. If you are interested in serving as a Board Member or 
would like to nominate someone, please contact Ernie, Owen, or Walter and let them know 
your willingness to serve. 
 

We have had several transients stay with us over the past several weeks and without 
exception, they all had great things to say about CYC and enjoyed their stay. I think we all 
take our club, facility and staff for granted at times. CYC is a great place and a great group of 
people who love boats, boating, and respect each other. 
 

Let’s enjoy the fall weather and the opportunity to get our boats out and see some fall foliage! 
 

Be sure to check out the new website at https://commodoreyachtclub.com. 
 

Thank you,  
Steve Hawkins, on behalf of the Board of Directors 



Side trip on the 
Badger car ferry 



We’re Coming Home - Charlevoix to St. Joseph, MI (so far) 

Charlevoix was fun. If you ever have a chance to visit, take it! We will revisit. 

Herb & Belita  
Wanderer 

Rick & Anna 
Mueck 

First Light  

Side trip on the 
Badger car 

ferry 



  

Katie & John James,  
Sheila & Owen Hays 

2023 Winners &  
champions for the 

second year! 

2nd Annual Trivia Night Party - September 27th, 2024 
 

Hosted by Katie & John James, assisted by Steve & Dina Hawkins, Trivia Master Jared Jonas 

Jared Jonas  
Trivia Master 

Next Generation  
of CYC Members 

 



 
 

PSLs/Water Rights - For Sale or Rent  
For pricing & information on rentals or sales, call our office at 6152935311 

 
Renting or purchasing a PSL requires a club membership. 

Our club membership application is available on our website at commodoreyachtclub.com. 
Along with your completed application, we’ll also need a picture of your boat and proof of marine insurance. 

 

 

 

A Dock  ________________________________________________________________________________  

 

A-08 50’ x 18’ For Sale, currently rented 

 

 

B Dock  ________________________________________________________________________________  

 

B-2A 50’ x 18’ For Rent, available immediately 

B-03 60’ x 18’ For Rent, available immediately 

B-05 60’ x 18’ For Rent, available immediately 

B-08 60’ x 18’ For Rent, available immediately 

B-12 60’ x 18’ For Sale, available immediately 

B-13 60’ x 18’ For Rent, available immediately 

B-15 60’ x 18’ For Rent, available immediately 

B-20 60’ x 20’ For Sale, available immediately 

B-24 60’ x 20’ For Rent, available immediately 

 

 

C Dock  ________________________________________________________________________________  

 

C-06 30’ x 10’ Available for rent to slip or rental members only 

 Terms: 12-month lease rental with Board approval 

PSLs & Water Rights    

If you plan to sell the water rights to your slip, please contact our Harbormaster for a lease/sale information packet that 

will include a membership application, club information and a breakdown of related costs. This information will help both 

you and the prospective member understand what is required from both seller and buyer. All slip/water rights sales 

require closing documents, a transfer fee of $500 and a full membership fee of $4,500 ($4,500 + sales tax.) Slip/water 

rights remain in the name of the current owner until all closing documents are completed and the transfer fee  

has been paid. Please review your Slip Leasehold Contract for details. 

Any outstanding club debt of  the seller must be paid by closing for the transfer to be final. 



Miscellaneous Items For Sale 

1985 381 Chris Craft Catalina - $35,000 

Twin 454s, generator, 2 HVAC units, full galley, king bed in master, double in guest cabin, 2 heads. 
Contact Brennon Fitzpatrick at 651-417-8081 

2015 Wave Runner FX Cruiser HO with low hours & tandem trailer - $11,000 

Contact Belita Wanderer at 615-293-5311 



 

 
 

7004 Charlotte Pike  615-352-5777 


